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Dear President, 

Many thanks for your letter dated 6
th
 October in which you informed me about your new 

project with IFIUS. 

We are very happy that you continue to imbue in young people common human values in 
general and Olympic values in particular. 

I believe that your new project opens new and greater opportunities for university students 
to learn the values that will prepare them for roles in leadership in future. 

Please kindly express the IOC’s gratitude to your colleagues for your wonderful support of 
the Olympic Movement, your enthusiasm and your contribution. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jacques Rogge  
 
 
cc: Mr. Tomas Sithole, Director of International Cooperation and Development 
 


